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Shillong, September 26, 2024: The high-level delegation, Ms. 
Sasirit Tangulrat, Director-General of the Department of South 

Asian, Middle East, and African Affairs, Ministry of Foreign Affairs, 
Thailand, along with a distinguished professors and scholars, 

visited Meghalaya as State Guests, was warmly received during a 
breakfast meeting today by the Governor of Meghalaya Shri 

C.H.Vijayashankar at Raj Bhavan, Shillong. The Hon’ble Minister 
of Education, Government of Meghalaya, Shri Rakkam A. Sangma 

and the Commissioner and Secretary of the Education 
Department, Meghalaya, Shri. Vijay Kumar Mantri also 

accompanied the deligations on the breakfast. 
 

Discussions during the meet focused on strengthening educational 
and cultural exchanges between Thailand and Meghalaya, 
fostering academic collaborations, and exploring new avenues for 

mutual growth in higher education and research. 
 

Ms. Sasirit Tangulrat, in her remarks, expressed her admiration 
for Meghalaya’s rich cultural heritage and its vibrant educational 

landscape. She emphasized Thailand’s interest in building closer 
ties with Meghalaya and India as a whole, particularly in the fields 

of education, culture, and tourism. 
 

The Governor of Meghalaya highlighted the significance of such 
exchanges in enhancing bilateral relations. The Governor 

reiterated the state’s commitment to nurturing international 
partnerships that contribute to the overall development of the 

region. 


